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Post 189 Membership Meetings at 7:00 p.m.

First Monday each month, except in July & September, 
when we meet the second Monday of the month

2016-2017 Post 189 Officers
Commander……Ron Krueger………..920
                            ronaldkrueger@charter.net
 1st Vice Cmdr.…..Bob Saeger………...920
 2nd Vice Cmdr..   Ken Wzorek……….708
 Adjutant………...Larry Schultz……...920
                              Schultz522@yahoo.com
 Chaplain………...Ward Genz…….….920
 Finance Officer… Roger Herbert…… 920
 Historian………...Doug Clemmons….920
 Judge Advocate…Dan Stratman……..920
 Service Officer......Emily Derbas…….920
 Sgt at Arms………Bill Rex……….….920
 Sgt at Arms………Louis Checkai…....920
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I want to thank all of you who have generously 
donated your time and talents to various 
and programs of Post 189 during 2016. 2017 looks 
to be another busy year and I ask for your 
continued support. We have had a strong effort in 
recruiting new members and transferees to the 
Post. We all know someone who is eligible to join, 
all we have to do is ask them. 
 
Our 98th Birthday Banquet will be Saturday, 
March 11th at Turner Hall. Cocktails at 5:00 and 
dinner at 6:00 (swiss steak and pork chops), with 
an interesting program to follow.  Tickets are 
$16.00 and are available from Dennis Johnson, 
Bradow Jewelers, Zindars Insurance Agency and 
myself.  
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The American Legion Pitterle-Beaudoin Post 189
206 S. First Street 
PO Box 22·Watertown, WI 53094-0022 

http://www.americanlegionpost189.org 
   Post Phone 920-262-9189 
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Post 189 Membership Meetings at 7:00 p.m. 

First Monday each month, except in July & September, 
when we meet the second Monday of the month 

Post 189 Officers 
Ron Krueger………..920-285-0354 
ronaldkrueger@charter.net 

………...920-593-8811 
Ken Wzorek……….708-691-0784 

.920-988-0443 
Schultz522@yahoo.com 

….920-342-7018 
920-253-7373 
920-262-0564 

.920-253-8419 
Emily Derbas…….920-342-2154 

920-390-9035 
920-261-3850 

��������	
����	����������	
����	����������	
����	����������	
����	�� 			 	 ����
I want to thank all of you who have generously 
donated your time and talents to various functions 
and programs of Post 189 during 2016. 2017 looks 
to be another busy year and I ask for your 
continued support. We have had a strong effort in 
recruiting new members and transferees to the 
Post. We all know someone who is eligible to join, 

Our 98th Birthday Banquet will be Saturday, 
March 11th at Turner Hall. Cocktails at 5:00 and 
dinner at 6:00 (swiss steak and pork chops), with 

Tickets are 
Johnson, 

Bradow Jewelers, Zindars Insurance Agency and 

We still have tickets available for our $5,000 raffle 
drawing. I urge you to purchase a ticket, only 250 
to be sold. This raffle is our main fund raiser and 
enables us to continue many of our
functions. 
 
Hope to see you all at Turner Hall!
 
Ron�
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George Prahl                                   10
Daniel Oestreich                             10
Stephen Siegel                          
Gene Tesch                                     12
William T. Connor                          02
Jerry Peters   
Howard Hilgendorf  
Post #189 extends our sympathy to their families.
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Please welcome these new members
They were recruited because 
them. 
John “ Jack” McFarland  Army  Vietnam 
Richard Prahl  Army Vietnam 
Michael Wzoreck  Air Force  Persian Gulf
John Gordon  Marines  Korea
James Erickson  Army  Korea
Thomas Bong  Air Force  Vietnam 
Dean Riechert Army  Vietnam 
John Nora Jr.  Air Force  Vietnam
Robert Krueger  Air Force  Korea
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We still have tickets available for our $5,000 raffle 
drawing. I urge you to purchase a ticket, only 250 
to be sold. This raffle is our main fund raiser and 
enables us to continue many of our valuable 

Hope to see you all at Turner Hall! 
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George Prahl                                   10-08-2016 
Daniel Oestreich                             10-11-2016 
Stephen Siegel                                10-22-2016 
Gene Tesch                                     12-30-2016 
William T. Connor                          02-09-2017 

        02-12-2017 
        02-12-2017 
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March 11th

 is our Birthday Banquet.   
We will be honoring our WWII veterans with a special 
presentation.   
February 19th is 2nd District Bowling in Beaver 
Dam. Location to be determined 
April 29 th  Spring Conference  Host Post ??? 
June 10-17  Badger Boys State in Ripon 
June 16 is the Legion Brat Fry at Glenn’s 
June 17 is Auxiliary and SAL Brat Fry 
July 3rd Fourth of July celebration, park opens at 
4:00pm with fireworks at 9:30pm. 
July 4th 10:00am Parade, park opens at 9:00am 
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The winner of Post #189’s Oratorical Contest 
participated against 4 other competitors in the 2nd 
District Oratorical at Ho-Chunk in Baraboo on 
January 21st.  She came in 4th against very stiff 
competition. 
Congratulations to Grace Brown, a student at 
Luther Preparatory School. 
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The bowling league was a success.  Kirk Grill is 
working on a spring league.����
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Log into www.smile.amazon.com and enter the 
charity of your choice.  Every time you shop on 
smile.amazon.com the Smile Foundation will 
donate 0.5% of your purchase to your charity. 
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The Post 189 Building Committee has been busy 
visiting existing buildings and looking at vacant 
land parcels to establish a list of potential sites for 
a future new post location.  We have also had 
discussions on what we envision the needs and 
wishes for a future location would entail as well as 
potential costs. 
The Post has established a Building Fund which 
has a present balance of $46,658.27.  We feel we 
will need at least $250,000 to move forward.  This 
can be accomplished by using existing funds, 
proceeds from the sale of our existing post, various 
fund raising efforts, possible revenues from rents if 
we purchase an existing property and, ultimately 
some generous bequeathals from Post 189 

members or Foundations.  Grants or donations can 
be directed to The American Legion Dept. of 
Wisconsin, which has a 501(c)(3) Foundation. 
The Foundation can be directed to forward the 
funds to Post #189. 
Please give us your thoughts and ideas on how you 
feel we can accomplish these goals. 
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Anyone seeing a grave marker in need of repair, 
contact Wayne Schliewe at 920-390-0707. 
 
Post #189 members visited 49 veterans in nursing 
homes and assisted living facilities before 
Christmas. 
 
Anyone who is not getting their newsletter by 
email and has an email address, please contact 
Larry Schultz at Schultz522@yahoo.com or  
920-988-0443 or Dave Schoechert at 
davidandjudy@charter.net or 920-285-7917. 
 
If you have not yet paid your dues, please do 
so as soon as possible.  For those of you with a 
computer, you can pay on-line at www.Legion.org.  
There are still 35 of you who have not paid.  If you 
need financial assistance with your dues, contact 
Adjutant Schultz at 920-261-1041. 
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For benefits such as education, housing assistance, 
medical, etc, contact your Veterans Service Office 
DODGE County:  
Andrew Miller 920-386-3798 
amiller@co.dodge.wi.us 
JEFFERSON County 
Yvonne Duesterhoeft at 920-674-7240 
yvonned@jeffersoncountywi.gov 
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For WWII, Korean War, or Vietnam Vets, if you 
have not taken a trip to Washington DC, you are 
missing out on an honor due you.  Stars and Stripes 
Honor Flight flies out of Milwaukee and Badger 
Honor Flight flies out of Madison.  For Stars and 
Stripes call 262-238-7740.  For Badger Honor 
Flight call 608-616-0243. 
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American Legion Post 189 
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Check out the American Legion websites: 
 
Post #189 is www.AmericanLegionPost189.org  
 
State web-site is www.WiLegion.org 
 
National web-site is www.Legion.org 
 
Order Legion items at www.Emblem.org 
 
Find out what is happening with the  
American Legion, YOUR organization. 
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The Post has walkers, wheelchairs, canes, toilet 
seats, scooters, and lift chairs available for use, free 
of charge to anyone who is in need.  Contact Dan 
Stratman at 920-253-8419 or stop at the Post on 
Thursdays between 11 AM and 3 PM. 
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Jeanne Gillis will be at the Post meeting on May 1st 
asking for volunteers to assist with poppy sales on 
May 26th and May 27th. 
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For Marquardt Hospice assistance, contact Kimberly 
Mlodzik, RN, at 920-261-7108 
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Be sure to support those 
businesses who sponsored 

this newsletter. 
(See other side) 
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Celebrating 164 Years in Business 
Call Wepco Printing for a competitive quote on your printing needs: 

920.261.5711 

Saluting  
The American Legion 

Pitterle-Beaudoin  
Post 189 

Proud printers of this newsletter... 

We also do Residential 


